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Mitchell, Marilyn <mmitchell@khsaa.org>

Confirmation of earlier phone call 
1 message

Jamie Middleton <j.middleton@dcaky.org> Tue, Sep 26, 2017 at 10:04 AM
To: Marilyn Mitchell <mmitchell@khsaa.org>

Ms. Mitchell,
I wanted to have written confirmation  of our earlier phone conversation.

The Board of Directors of Danville Christian Academy voted to have our KHSAA membership application begin in the
2017-18 school year (current year). This was written on our application sent in July 2017. 

My email from a few days ago stated an incorrect date of 2018-19. 

We have current written contracts for volleyball for 2017-18 with schools from the KCAA and KCAA Administation for
KCAA post-season tournaments if we qualify. 

We currently do not have enough interest from our student-athletes to field interscholastic teams in other sports, mainly
due to our current high school enrollment of only 21 students. 

Thank you for all you do!

--  
God bless, 
Jamie Middleton 
Director of Athletics 
Danville Christian Academy 
KCAA Vice President 
Cell: 859-699-3855 
School: 859-236-2177 
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www.dcaky.org 
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